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UPS Tariff/Terms and Conditions of Service (Tariff) were recently updated to allow
approved shippers (a contract service available only to firearms shippers who are licensed
importers, licensed manufacturers, licensed dealers, or licensed collectors, as defined by
statute) to drop off pre-processed firearm products (i.e. prepackaged and prelabeled
packages as outlined in an approved UPS agreement for the transportation of firearm
products).

Also, UPS amended its live animal policy to allow shipment of live non-venomous
snakes. This did not require a Tariff update but instead an update was made to the live
animal policies listed on UPS’ website How To Ship Plants and Animals | UPS - United
States. These shipments must be prepackaged and prelabeled and should be treated
like any other drop-off package.

If a customer has an open or unlabeled package containing a firearm, firearm parts,
or a live snake, inform them you are unable to assist with the shipment and refer them to
UPS for additional details on becoming an approved shipper.

As a reminder, for items that are prohibited for drop-off or shipment from a The UPS Store
location, customers should be directed to schedule a UPS pick up if there is no UPS facility
that accepts drop-offs near your Center.
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